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Hardware Update 
XT50 Series panels are now being manufactured with updated Level J hardware.  The updated hardware 
will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is estimated to occur during June and July 2014 
depending on sales volume of specific XT50 models. 

Updated Hardware 

On-board 1100 Series Wireless 

The XT50 on-board 1100 Series Wireless Receiver has been enhanced to offer improved range that 
matches or exceeds the 1100D Wireless Receiver. This new version can be identified by the Level J 
marking on the left side of the PCB. In addition, the location of the serial number label has moved to the 
middle of the PCB.  

XT50 Level J hardware will ship with Version 117 (5/20/14) software to compliment the operation of the 
enhanced hardware.  

PCB hardware prior to Level J cannot be updated to this new level. 
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